
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS DISTRICT NO. 2 
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 

 
June 9, 2020 
 
Chairman Jeff Allen called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners 
to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the meeting was 
posted.  
 
 Roll call was taken as follows: 
    Mr. Panzarino  Present 
    Mr. Polo  Present 
    Mr. Bailey  Present 
    Mr. Coburn  Present 
    Mr. Allen  Present 
    Mr. Parker  Present 
 
Also in attendance: 
 
Chief Beaton  Asst. Chief Holley  1st Lt. Reilly  2nd Lt. Congilio 
 
This was a workshop meeting to discuss a 5 year plan between the Commissioners and the Line 
Officers.  
 
Mr. Bailey gave a presentation on how a 5 year plan should be put in place.  The Chief would be 
responsible for updating the plan every year. The Board of Fire Commissioners would be 
responsible for Capital Improvement and the Chief would be for fire equipment. 
 
Mr. Bailey asked the Line Officers to submit needs of the fire company with costs at the July 
workshop meeting.  
 
It was determined that the new radio’s for the trunking system needs to be purchased 
immediately and not on a 5 year plan.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patrick Coburn, Secretary 
Board of Fire Commissioners District 2 


